
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Purpose of the Report 
 
To update the Health Scrutiny Sub-Committee that there have been no motions of 
business referred to Health Scrutiny from Full Council since the last time this sub-
committee met. 
 
Full Council are due to meet on Wednesday 20 March 2019. 
 
Recommendations 
 
Health Scrutiny Sub-committee is requested to note the update. 
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